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We live in Cawston oh the High Street where I also run a holiday let as my income. We
use the narrow pavements on the High Street to walk our dog, visit the village hall/
recreation area and park our car.. I want to object to the latest Highway Intervention
Scheme proposed by Vattenfall Norfolk Boreas. This scheme will send 100s of HGV's
through the narrow centre of our village and choke the High Street with queuing vehicle
pumping out noise, vibration and fumes into our enclosed street which is already under
strain. The danger to drivers and pedestrians is obvious and the effect on businesses like
ours will be marked . This is unacceptable and I urge you to reject this proposal.

David Vince and Nicola Draycott





